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From: Allison Overton [allison@texasovertons.com]
Senf:  Sunday, September 14, 2008 8:06 PM

To: Lisa Birkman; Tammy Smith

Subject: Block Party Request

Dear Commissioner Birkman,

We would like to plan a block party for Williamson County's National Night Out on Tuesday, October 7 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm.
We would like to block off a portion of our street ~ Centerbrook Place - in the subdivision of Teravista in Round Rock. We
had a block party back in May, so you may have any information that | do not provide on file. There are two alternate routes
to gain access to the rest of Centerbrook Place, via Fairway Path and Hidden Brook Lane. We would like to request
blockades and cones be delivered for us.

If you do need more information, please contact myself or Niki Whitley.

Allison Overton: 526 Centerbrook Place / 436-9882
Niki Whitley: 539 Centerbrook Place / 248-1384

Thank you for your time,

Allison Overion

9/15/2008



